
 
 

 

June 5, 2020 

 

Dear Board Members, 

Safer-at-Home orders for Colorado residents were revised by Governor Jared Polis on June 1, 
2020, but still prohibit public gatherings of more than 10 people until at least June 30. 

As a result, the District offices are remaining open on a limited basis, with most staff continuing 
to work from home. Staff is able through virtual meetings to continue working on major projects 
and programs of the District, as well as carrying out routine business. 

The Executive Committee will meet via Zoom Meetings at 9:30 a.m. on Thursday, June 18, 
2020, in lieu of the regularly scheduled Board of Directors meeting. All Board members and the 
general public may attend. There will be only a few action items on the agenda, and these will be 
sent out via our normal procedures next week. 

We are planning committee meetings and a full Board meeting for July, depending on the 
development of further state orders. 

Thank you for patience during these unprecedented circumstances, and stay well. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

James W. Broderick 
Executive Director  
 


